
  

 

Diary Dates 

11-15 August Science Week 

18-22 August Book Week 

21st August 
Book Week 

Parade 

26th August Turn Up Tuesday 

Term 3, Week 4                    

14th August, 2025 

2 Condamine Street, Hillcrest SA 5086  

Ph 08 8261 2845  

Email dl.0665.info@schools.sa.edu.au  

Web www.hillcrstps.sa.edu.au 

Principal:           Lissa Hutter 

Acting Principal (Mon/Tues)& Dep. Principal:  Simon Watts 

Acting Dep. Principal (Mon/Tues):   Jess Quinn 

Assistant Principal:           Debbie Thorley      

OSHC Director:          Reagan Fraser 

RESPECT & RESPONSIBILITY             CARE & COMPASSION             HONESTY & TRUSTWORTHINESS 

Ngadlu tampinthi ngadlu Kaurna 

yartangka inparrinthi  

We acknowledge and pay our 

respects to the Kaurna peoples, 

whose ancestral lands we gather 

on to teach and learn. 

We acknowledge the deep feelings of  

attachment and relationship of the Kaurna  

peoples to Country. We respect and value their cultural  

beliefs and their past and present connection to the land. 

Out Of Hours School Care:  

0403 443 641 

Before School Care:  

7.00 - 8.30am  

After School Care: 

3.00 - 6.00pm  

Vacation Care & Pupil Free 

Days :  

7.00am  - 6.00pm 

available from Monday to Friday  

(closed public holidays)  

Marni naa pudni… 

 

  

Welcome, 

We are just about to hit the halfway mark of the term. As I look at the term 

overview, it looks even more packed with events than the first half.  

Wednesday, week 3, saw many of our staff and wonderful students compete in 

Wakakirri at the Norwood Town Hall. Miss Greenhalgh and her helpers (Miss 

Amy, Ms Eustice and  Miss Ebony and 2 parent volunteers Rebecca and Jemma 

from Room 9) did an outstanding job with choreography, rehearsals, costumes, 

music and public speaking practice and I know our students were very grateful 

to have such great support. You can read more about this exciting evening 

inside this edition. 

Last week we took occupancy of our new gym. By now, all students would 

have at least one lesson of PE in the gym. We are all extremely impressed with 

how it has turned out, especially Mr Marino. An official opening will be 

organised soon, and the community will be notified.   

Week 5 is a special week in the school calendar, when we celebrate Book 

Week. Just a reminder that this year's dress up and parade day is on Thursday, 

21st of August at 9:30 am in the Hillcrest Primary School Gym. 

Over this term, we will start planning for 2026.  It is really important to know if 

your child or children will continue their schooling with us so we can allocate 

any possible vacancies to children on our enrolment register.  

We will be sending out a letter to parents and carers very soon to further help us 

with class organisation so keep an eye out for this.  It will enable your child to 

nominate some (possible) friendship choices for next year for us to consider 

when we start creating classes.  

Regards, 

Simon Watts 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 


